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Dinner Money & Packed Lunches 
 

The cost of a school lunch is £2.50 a day or 
£12.50 per week.  This should be paid in  

advance. The school lunch menu is available 
on our website if you wish to discuss options 

with your child prior to coming to school. 
 

May I also ask that the school is notified in writing of any food 
allergies your child may have.  This is important, not only for 

any school lunches ordered, but also for any food related activi-
ties planned by the class teachers. Please do not bring in nut 
products as we have several pupils with severe nut allergies. 

Future Events 

Wednesday 
18th Sept 

Year 6 Circuit Training 
with Inspired Playgrounds 

 

Mad Science Workshops (tbc) 

Monday 
23rd Sept 

Year 1 Audio Testing 

Friday 
27th Sept 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 
2nd Oct 

All Year 6 at Y Pant 
(Humanitites Day 9.30am—2.30pm) 

 

Y Pant Open Evening—Year 6 

W/c 
21st Oct 

Parents’ Evening 

Friday 
25th Oct 

INSET Day—School closed to pupils 

Car Park Access 2019/20 
 

A reminder that access to the car park is restricted to 
staff and taxis provided for children by the authority.  If you have 

a blue badge or a doctor’s note and require a pass in order to 
park in our car park, please contact the school office. Please note 

that new passes are required for this academic year. 

Welcome Back! 
 

A warm welcome back to Llantrisant Primary School at the start of the new academic year. I also extend a 
special welcome to our new pupils in the Nursery and their families and our new pupils in Reception, Year 3 and Year 4. I 

hope you have had a chance to relax and spend quality time together over the holidays. The children are settling very 
well into their new classes and we look forward to a busy, but fun-filled term. 

 

I would like to continue to encourage all our parents and guardians to get involved in the life of the school, for example, 
attending events, helping out with the PTA and taking a keen interest in the topics your children are studying. Each class 
has its own page on our school website which they frequently update with information, pictures and homework tasks. I 

would encourage you to keep checking these pages regularly. Teachers are currently updating their class pages with  
information regarding this term’s topic.  A paper copy will be sent home early next week.  We would love to hear from 

parents that have any connections or ideas linked to their child’s topic. 
 

It’s been a busy summer at the school with the school roof being replaced and Inspired Playgrounds providing new sports 
markings for the yard.  Year 6 pupils will be having training from the company in the coming weeks and will be come 

Sports Leaders who will be responsible for leading the ‘Keep Fit’ activities during playtimes and lunch times. 
CAVMS provide music lessons for the pupils at the school.  If your child is in Year 2 or above and you would like them to 

learn to play a musical instrument, please contact the office for prices and an application form. 
 

If you have any queries, please contact your child’s class teacher preferably at the end of the school day when they will 
have more time to answer your questions. I look forward to working alongside you and your children as we continue to 

be ‘Happy to be Learning’ together. 

Kind regards, 
 

Lisa Davies 
Head teacher 


